
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Wednesday, August 9, 2023 9:15 AM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/9/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 04609-2023 

To: 
Subject: 

Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
FW: FPL Inflated prices 

Please, add to both Dockets 20230001 and 20230017. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 

Sent: Wednesday, August 09, 2023 8:45 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: FPL Inflated prices 

John, 

Please send to clerk's office. I am awaiting your response. Case# 1426790C, I will add your notes to CATS once I 
receive an email back from you. 

Thanks 

Consina 

-----Original Message-----
From: LOURDES CRUZ <1uli2204@aol.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 4, 2023 7:42 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL Inflated prices 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Good Morning, 

As a Broward County citizen I have seen my power bill at an alarming rate. Imagine my surprise when I spent 2 weeks 
out of town and my bill was higher than when we're all home. This is getting out of control. I can't afford to keep paying 

these kinds of prices and it is just not right. Every single month it continues to go up. 

Please look into this and help protect the Florida citizens from this unfair practice. 

Lourdes Cruz 

Sent from my iPhone 
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